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April 4, 2017


VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Roche Harbor Water System – Sixth Revised Sheet No. 2 Canceling Fifth Revised Sheet No. 2; Second Revised Sheet No. W-3 Canceling First Revised Sheet No. W-3; Original Sheet No. W-3.1

Dear Mr. King:

	Enclosed you will find the above-referenced tariff sheets.  The purpose of this filing is to add Wholesale Water Service to the tariff.  This service would apply to any person or entity intending to obtain water through the company's designated filling station within the company's distribution system for use outside of the company's water service area or for construction purposes.

	Since this is a new service, it is being filed on less than thirty day's notice.  See WAC 480-80-123.  In addition, it is not known for certain who may be a customer under the new schedule, so no customer notice is provided.  However, information will be posted as the summer season draw closer, which is when this service is most likely to be used.

	The undersigned has the authority to issue and file tariffs on behalf of Roche Harbor Water System.


							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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